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Ring In Good News: 
Take turns sharing accomplishments 
from the week and reward each 
family member with a Ring Pop of 
their choosing - there’s something 
for everyone!
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Ring Pop Taste Test: 

Unwrap a Ring Pop for each family 
member and guess which flavor it 
is; make it a bit trickier with a 
blindfold! 
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Cheer on FriYay:  
Make up a FriYAY cheer to ring in 
the weekend using Ring Pop related 
terms (for example, you’re a gem, 
you rock, etc.)
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Draw the Iconic Gem: 

Draw the biggest, best Ring Pop 
gem you can - doodle with markers 
or crayons on paper, or supersize 
you drawing outside with sidewalk 
chalk! 
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Hidden Gem Hunt:  
Kickoff the weekend with a search 
for a special gem! Hide a wrapped 
Ring Pop somewhere in your house 
(or in your backyard!) and challenge 
your family to a gem hunt!
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Ring Pop Rock Star: 

You’re now the official Ring Pop 
Rock Star! All weekend you get to 
choose the tunes for your family 
rock out to!  
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